
 

Hull University Union 

Annual General Meeting Monday 24 March 2014  

in Asylum at 4:00pm 

 
24 attendees 
 
There was a short speech from Wendy Fan who discussed the importance of Democracy 
and the current situation in Taiwan. 
 
1. Ratification of minutes of previous AGM  

 
29 April 2013 – Approved, however meeting was not quorate. 

  
2.   Receiving the report of the Trustees on HUU’s activities since the previous AGM  
 

Impact report attached. The President also presented the work of the sabbatical team 
over the last year, highlighting successful of each zone.  

 
Questions from Wendy Fan and Daisy Baldwin. 

  
3.    Receiving the accounts of HUU for the previous financial year  
 

The President ran through the accounts for the Union, which had been made available 
to all members in the Annual report. There were no questions.  

 
4.  Appointment of the auditors  
 

Haines Watts had been appointed. 

No objections from members. 

5.  Approving the list of affiliations of HUU 

Question from Daisy Baldwin with regards to Amnesty International affiliation (was not present on 
the list of affiliations)               
 Question from Jamie Boote relating to NUS Annual Fees and whether they were value for money.  
 
6.  Open questions to the Trustees by the Members.  
 

No questions. 
 
Meeting closed 4:51pm 
 


